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  BUSINESS EDUCATION DEPARTMENT
Subject Leader: Mr J Brameld
The Business Education Department currently provides students at Key Stage 4 and Key Stage 5 with the opportunity to follow a number of courses that help students develop a broad understanding of the world of business, finance and enterprise education.  Students at Cheam High School start their option choices in Year 9, with students starting on a foundation course before beginning the GCSE after the Easter holidays.  Post 16 courses are many and varied as indicated below.  The Department currently contains six members of staff, having expanded considerably in recent years due to an increase in numbers and courses at Post 16.  
Courses offered:
Year 9

· Business Education Foundation Course – Introduction to GCSE Business
Year 10/11


· GCSE Business (9-1) (EDEXCEL) 
Year 12/13
 
· Business A level (AQA)
· Accounting A level (AQA)

· Economics A level (EDEXCEL (A)) 
· OCR Cambridge Technical level 3 Business 
· BTEC level 3 Travel & Tourism 
Enterprise Education

Enterprise is taught through the Business courses in Year 9 and through various whole school events such as the “tenner challenge”.  The school is keen to develop this popular area. 
Departmental Resources

The department is based within the Sixth Form teaching block and is excellently equipped having interactive whiteboards in each classroom.  In addition, there are two class sets of laptops for use by the department.  The department uses a wide range of text books and business magazines as well as extensive in-house high-quality resources accessible through the school network and internet.  There is a drive and commitment to active learning, with the vocational courses give further opportunity for applied learning. 
Students do very well in this subject, with positive value-added the norm over a number of years. In addition, the teaching is seen as strong and students express positive views about their experiences.

Finally, Business Education is a very popular option choice at both GCSE and A level and the team are committed to ensuring high-quality and stimulating lessons and enrichment for all their students. It is a vibrant and exciting department that looks forward to welcoming your application.  
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